
 

SAFMA President and Volunteers spread 
cheer at the Orthopaedic Ward, St. Stephen's 
Hospital on 25.01.2017. Spreading love, 
laughter and goodwill, distributed were  outfits 
to the young girls. SAFMA has been 
supporting reconstructive surgery for Polio 
Patients, and donating to the Stephen's 
Patient Welfare Society.  
SAFMA volunteers interacted with girls, who 
had contracted polio in their infancy. Lack of 
funding and access to education were barriers 
in their leading a normal life. It was only 
through word of mouth that they came to know 
of the reconstructive surgery facility being 
offered by St Stephens Hospital. Parents of 
the girls who had had apprehensions of their 
daughter remaining unmarried, now after their 
surgery were enthused with hope of their being 
able to lead a normal life.  
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